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i am strongly in opposition to this bill for too many reasons. it reduces accessibility, 

threatens our rights in a time of extreme political threats against the masses, and 

makes voting places far more dangerous for anyone but the most priveleged of us. 

overcrowding already happened during our last few elections and too many people 

were simply unable to vote. disease on a scale far beyond covid is coming and 

shuttering this measure of accessibility will kill way too many people, maybe within 

the year. things are already hard for everyone equally -- why make it harder? 


